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Dear Oak Harbor Residents,
Due to new installs and repairs to old equipment, the Pearlington Water Sewer District is reaching out to all Oak
Harbor residents as a precautionary measure to inform you that when this work begins there will be 30 days of

periodic boil water notices. Pearlington Water and Sewer District will continue to keep you informed as we go
through this process.

What You Need to Do:
1. Boil tap water for 1-2 minutes before drinking, cooking, or using for hygiene purposes.
2. Use boiled or bottled water for:
- Drinking
- Cooking
- Brushing teeth
- Washing fruits and vegetables
3. Avoid consuming tap water until further notice.

When It's Safe:

We will notify you once the water system is deemed safe, and the Boil Water Advisory is lifted. This typically
occurs after water samples are tested and confirmed to meet or exceed safety standards.

Stay Informed:
For updates, visit www.pwsd.ms.gov. You can also call us at 228-533-0037 for more information.
Precautions:

- Pets can safely drink tap water during this advisory, but boiled or bottled water is still recommended.
- If you have a compromised immune system or concerns, consult your healthcare provider.

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your cooperation. Our team will be working diligently to
resolve the issue.

Sincerely,

Pearlington Water and Sewer District

(228) 533-0037 P 5265 Highway 604, Pearlington, MS 39572 pwsdistrict@gmail.com
(228) 533-0038 F PO Box 130, Pearlington, MS 39572 www.pwsd.ms.gov



